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COTTON HARVEST AID EDITION 
 
In this issue I have pulled together items you may find useful in 
your cotton harvest aid decision making process. The next three 
pages (pages 2-4) are the 2022 Texas High Plains Cotton Harvest-
Aid Guide from Drs. Maeda and Keeling. It can also be found at: 
https://lubbock.tamu.edu/files/2022/08/2022-Texas-High-Plains-
Cotton-Harvest-Aid-Guide-2.pdf  
 

 
 
On page 5 you will find results from a harvest trial at the Henry 
Weiler Farm at Arnett from 2021. 
 
I did spray (9-22-2022) a trial at Justin Stracner Farm just ½ mile 
south of the Mallet Event Center on Hwy 385 and Grubstake Road, 
west side of road. The plots are marked with the treatments. I 
would give them at least till this coming weekend (10-2-2022) 
before a judged them. I think price will be the only thing which 
separates them out.  
 
This will be the last regular issue for the season.  
 
Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions. 
 
Have a safe harvest season. 
 
Kerry Siders 
 
 

https://lubbock.tamu.edu/files/2022/08/2022-Texas-High-Plains-Cotton-Harvest-Aid-Guide-2.pdf
https://lubbock.tamu.edu/files/2022/08/2022-Texas-High-Plains-Cotton-Harvest-Aid-Guide-2.pdf
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